
 

UNCLAIMED FINANCIAL ASSETS AUTHORITY 

EXTENSION OF TENDER CLOSING DATE 

The Unclaimed Financial Assets Authority (UFAA) wishes to inform all 

prospective bidders participating in the tenders advertised on local 

dailies on 9
th 

November, 2021 that the closing date for all tenders has 

been extended to 24
th
 November, 2021 at 10.30AM.  Kindly keep 

checking our website for other clarifications. The other tender details 

remain unchanged. 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER & MANAGING TRUSTEE  

Issued on 15
th
 November, 2021 

 

 


